
        

 
     LONG HILL TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 

     OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
     759 Valley Road 

     Gillette, N.J. 07933 
  

Dr. Edwin Acevedo                                                                                                  Phone: (908)647-1200 ext. 1031  
Superintendent of Schools                                                                           Fax: (908) 647-7818 
  
 
 

        August 23, 2016 

 

 

Annual Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Notification 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

It is the policy of the Long Hill Township School District not to discriminate in its educational 

programs, activities, employment practices or admission policies and practices on the basis of 

age, race, color, national origin, gender, disability, religion or sexual orientation.  Lack of 

English language skills will not be a deterrent to admission to any of the Long Hill Township 

Public Schools. 

 

Affirmative Action Office: Mr. John Esposito (908) 647-1200 

ADA/504 Coordinator: Mrs. Fraida Yavelberg  (908) 647-2312 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Edwin Acevedo 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
        


